
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Families, Thank you for your interest in our 2025 trip to 

Washington, D.C. and New York City. There are still a few spots left on 

the tour and our price will be increasing on May 1st. With all of this in 

mind, EF has decided to re-open enrollment for our trip, from April 16th 

– April 30th. Please be sure to enroll your student by then, to receive the 

current pricing and take advantage of the lower monthly payment. The 

deposit for the trip is $95.  Please note that anyone who has enrolled and 

secured their spot on the trip on or before April 30th will not be impacted 

by the price increase. You can enroll online at: 

http://www.efexploreamerica.com/2664414ZJor call 888-333-9756 and 

reference our trip number: 2664414ZJ. If you have any questions, please 

let me know!  ~Katie Leopard 

http://www.efexploreamerica.com/2664414ZJ

